
  Greetings from Dafydd 

 

We are all familiar with the fiasco's surrounding COVID-19 and the pantomime 

performances of our leaders so it’s no surprise to any of us in Wales to learn that 

all formal Rambler walks are again suspended from 20 December until further 

notice. The same applies to Tim Taclo Llwybrau activities, I am afraid Graham. 

 

Roy has been beavering away trying to find a simpler, flexible way to plan, 

advertise and book walks for us in Eryri Ramblers. They are published on our 

mobile-friendly website eryriramblers.org/walks for booking and are also 

notified on Eryri Facebook This looks promising and may well be our preferred 

solution in the long term. Please use this new format to plan and book your 

walks. 

 

Even though we cannot hold any group walks at the moment, prepare walks now 

for when we will be free of these restrictions. 

 

I hope you are all keeping well and safe, no doubt looking forward to Christmas 

Day, so I wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a healthy and peaceful New 

Year. 

 

Cofion, 

Dafydd 
Eryri Chairman 
 

https://eryriramblers.org/walks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/www.cadramblers.org.uk/

